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Friday 3nd December 2021  

      

Dear Oak Class parents and children,         

Winchester College –River study, Liquid Nitrogen lecture and Festive Tea – Wednesday 8th December 2021 

I am delighted to be able to tell you that due to our excellent partnership with Winchester College, 
we have been invited to an educational extravaganza on Wednesday 8th December 2021. 

We will be taking part in a River Field Study Investigation, a Liquid Nitrogen Lecture and a Festive 
Tea - all in one day! 

The river investigation will involve observing a sample of river water and identifying organisms using 
a chalk stream ID chart. This will take place in the field but will be at a safe distance from the river 
bank. As we will be in a marsh area on college grounds please wear wellies and a coat. The college 
have kindly offered to supply us with packed lunches. 

After lunch, we will be attending a fascinating liquid nitrogen lecture by Dr Barron in the science 
lecture theatre. Next on the timetable will be a ‘Festive Tea’ to celebrate the end of a successful 
autumn term! 

We will leave school at 11am and return at 3.15pm.  

This incredible opportunity is free of charge. The children will travel in Winchester 
College mini buses and all food will be provided.  

Please complete the form below, giving your permission for your child to attend this 
wonderful opportunity, completing the statement about food allergies and photo 
permission and return it to the school as soon as possible. Any questions, please do 
not hesitate to get in touch.      

Best wishes,          
Mrs Gwilliam 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

OAK CLASS - WINCHESTER COLLEGE VISIT– WEDNESDAY 8th DECEMBER 2021 

I agree to my child ………………………………taking part in the above day at Winchester College. 

I confirm that there are no medical reasons why he/she cannot take part. In the event of illness or 
accident I consent to any necessary medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics. 

I confirm: * My child has no allergies/My child is allergic to ……………………………………………………….. 

I confirm: *  I am/am not happy for photos to be taken of my child for use by Winchester College 

I can be contacted on the day by telephoning the following numbers: 

……………………………………………………………………. 

Signed ……………………………….. Dated …………………..                * Please delete as appropriate 
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